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For questions contact Brooke Miller-Jacobs at (916) 445-5161 or bmmillerjacobs@ucdavis.edu 

The views and opinions expressed during this lecture are those of the speaker and do not necessarily represent the views of UCCS. 

Wednesday, December 2, 2020   

12:00 - 1:00pm                                                   

In light of the community concerns regarding COVID-19, this talk will be given as a webinar. The link will be provided on 

Tuesday, December 1st to those that have registered by 5:00 pm on Monday, November 30th at uccs.ucdavis.edu. 


